
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to Section 25365 of the California Government Code, the County of Nevada 

hereby gives notice of its intent to transfer the following property to the Washington 

County Water District:  One 2009 Dodge Nitro. The transfer is planned to take place on 

or after June 28, 2022. Any interested party who wishes to comment on this transfer may 

contact the Nevada County Deputy Purchasing Agent at ncpurchasing@co.nevada.ca.us 

or 530-265-1557. 

 

Desiree Belding 

Nevada County Deputy Purchasing Agent 


